
 

VCS members of strategic partnerships and groups meeting 
 
14th June 2011 1:30-3:30 pm at Voluntary Action Camden 
(VAC) 
 
Lunch will be provided 
 
The meeting will look at how Camden Community Empowerment 
Network can assist VAC in continuing to support members of 
strategic partnerships and groups between now and end 
December 2011.  
 
The objectives for this transitional period are: 
 

- To retain strategic expertise and knowledge in the local 
voluntary and community sector (VCS) across different 
service areas. 

- To maintain communication between VCS reps and with 
wider VCS networks. 

- To inform future strategy for voluntary and community sector 
involvement in policy and decision making.   

 

 
Draft Agenda   
 
 

1. Introductions and apologies 
 

2. Update – where we are now 
 

3. ‘Next steps’ proposal 
 

4. Group development 
 

5. Information and communication 
 

6. Actions 


